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The goal of WEB, Boomerang Project's middle school orientation and 
transition program, is to provide schools with a structure in which students 
make real connections with each other thus increasing school safety and 
reducing incidence of bullying. Through this program, students learn that 
people at school care about them and their success. 

WEB is a middle school transition program that increases student 
achievement, enhances character development efforts and creates an 
anti-bullying environment at our school.

What is WEB?



What does WEB look like at Oak Avenue? 

8th grade students are selected for WEB based on 
interest. WEB Leaders are a diverse cross-section of the 
student body. Students do not have to be “A” students to 
be WEB Leaders. 

WEB Leaders train two full days prior to the WEB 
Orientation Day. WEB Orientation Day or “WEB DAY” is 
the Friday before school starts. 

All incoming 7th grade students are divided into groups 
of 10 or less.

2-3 WEB Leaders are assigned to each group of students 
forming a WEB group. 

Oak Avenue currently has 42 WEB groups.

There are various follow-up activities throughout the 
year.

Fun Fact!

WEB has been a 

part of Oak for over 

25 years and was 

the inspiration for 

the LINK program at 

TCHS!!



WEB DAY 2023-24

#369 students attended WEB Day the 
Friday before school started.
Our attendance was 88% of the 
incoming 7th grade students!



Everyone starts together in 
the gym!

There is music, laughter, and 
activities to help us get to know each 
other before we break into smaller 
groups.





Let’s hear from some of our 
students!


